M E M O R A N D U M
TO:

Randy Poe, Superintendent



Maria Brown, Chairperson



Board Members

DATE:
December 21, 2016
RE:
Change Order #5 – New Maintenance Building         

BG#15-219
Four changes were made to the contract for this project.
Proposal 21RR -  miscellaneous electric work which was not included in the original bid.  It includes installing additional guy wire on the existing telephone pole to provide proper support for the new fiber optic line as well as some additional power requirements for the mini split system and heater in the office entry. ADD $3,288.

Proposal 22 - Additional enclosure around the access control panel to provide moisture protection. ADD $1,116. 

Proposal 23 - Additional gates to provide additional access to the detention pond. ADD $1,966.

Proposal 25 - Credit for not providing (8) soap dispensers since the District can get at no cost under their contract with Valley Supply.  DEDUCT $296.

                        TOTAL CHANGE ORDER AMOUNT...................ADD...$6,074

I recommend the board accept CO#5, as presented.



Eric K. McArtor




Chief Operating Officer/Deputy Superintendent
